
PEW GARDEN CLUB 

AGENDA 

MONDAY Jan. 9, 2023 

2:00 P.M. 

NEXT MEETING – Monday Feb. 6 at 2 p.m. 

Please mark your calendars right now!! 

Introduction of new members - 

Committee Reports 

Treasurer – Cindy Palermo – this year's budget allocation is the same as last - 
$420. 

Publicity – Hilltopper – Debbie Stevenson. 

PEW website – Lynn Thomas 

Secretary - Alice Eades 

Librarian – Eileen Lalone 

Education – Marilynn Chambers and Sally Jeans – theme of the month and "to 
do list" 

Programs – Merlin Chancellor Field Trips – Robin Green and Cheri Carry 

 

BUSINESS MEETING 

The primary purpose of this meeting is to plan for the coming year. 

These past 18 months have been wonderful! Excellent tours, both internally and 
outside of the park, informative speakers, educational discussion, really good 
refreshments, and friendly camaraderie. We have a very good thing going, but 
there is always room for improvement and new energy. 



Yes, there is more to be done to help make PEW and its residents create even 
more wonderful, colorful, and vigorous gardens in and around their homes. 

 

POSITIONS 

Ann is stepping down as President after 18 months on the job, and Merlin will 
assume those responsibilities. Ann will become the historian. 

To allow the club to continue to be vibrant and creative, most current board 
members are stepping down so new ideas and energy can be inserted into the 
club. 

Other openings include the following. Job description information will be 
available at the meeting. 

Coordination with the Hilltopper – Merlin will work with Debbie 

Librarian – we have an excellent library and need a coordinator 

Secretary – take notes and send them out to members. Also send out agenda 
after steering committee meetings. 

Treasurer – handle the money 

Programs, including field trips 

Refreshments – see the sign up list 

Website – Lynn Thomas will continue in this position 

Education – Marilyn Chambers and Sally Jeans will continue in this position 

 

Please plan to attend and seriously consider volunteering for one of the 
committee openings! 


